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Early View at the “Clark Island turn” 
From the estate of Jim Skoglund 

 
 

 
 
     As we sort through the numerous papers and photos we have received from Jim’s estate, we come 
across some unique photos.  On the back of the photo – with a date of July 28, ’67 - is written the 
following [with notes added in brackets]: 
 
 This picture taken by Eva Kinney Gilchrest from her door [she lived at the house where Jim 
Skoglund grew up, where his sister Marta now lives] out across to Clark Island turn.  Percy Jones 
house to left [where Jim Parker now lives] and Steve Jones house – now owned by Wendelaar [across 
the street].  Big barn shows up to left.  Holmstrom house [now Felton] not built.  Ed Works house that 
burned doesn’t show.  Must have been late 1800s or early 1900s.  Aunt Eva died 1902 or 1903. 
 
     Eva Kinney married James A Gilchrest – Jim Skoglund’s grandfather – in 1887 and she died from 
“consumption” in 1903.  The man in the photo is probably James Gilchrest. 

 

Membership Dues 
     Membership dues cover the calendar year and 
are $10 / individual and $15 / household. 
     An application form for a new membership can 
be found at the end of this newsletter.   Please 
send dues and application form (if new) to: 

St George Historical Society 
P O Box 14 

Tenants Harbor, Maine  04860 

Coming Events 
     Thursday – Oct 27th – 7pm – the monthly 
program on Haunted Houses of St George. 
     Saturday – Nov 26th – 10am to 2pm – Old 
Library Museum will be open for those looking 
for Christmas gifts – we have lots of books! 
     We will be taking off the months of 
November & December – see you in January! 
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MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION 
Membership runs for a calendar year – Jan 1st to Dec 31st 

 

 
Name________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Address__________________________________________________ State _______ Zip Code ________ 
 
 
Email address___________________________________ Phone (optional) ________________________ 
 
 
Type of Membership:             Individual / $10  __________          Household / $15  __________ 
 
 
Areas of interest_______________________________________________________________________ 

View of Clark Island bridge from island 
Real Photo Postcard from Jim Skoglund’s estate 
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